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To learn more about Housing Connections, visit our website at  

www.familyenrichment.org  

 
The Housing Connections Project is COMPLETE! 

 
 
On February 24th, Family Enrichment Network celebrated the completion of the Housing 
Connections project with a ribbon cutting ceremony hosted by Mayor Rich David. The project 
is located at 29 Virgil St. in Binghamton NY. Housing Connections will provide 19 permanent 
supportive housing units ranging from one bedroom to four bedrooms. The apartments are fully 
furnished and come with onsite laundry. The building has a community room that will be 
available to tenants for workshops and educational classes. In addition, the community room 
will be available to community members to access for events, by reservation only. 
 
To qualify for housing the individual/family must be homeless and income eligible. The focus 
will be on young families and individuals ages 18-25; individuals with developmental 
disabilities; domestic violence survivors; veterans; chronically homeless; and formerly 
incarcerated individuals. The agency's goal is to help end homelessness in the community by 
providing safe, affordable and quality housing. Case management and life skills support will be 
provided to meet the individual needs of the tenants. Referrals for housing will go through 2-1-1 
(First Call for Help). We are excited to open our doors and begin helping those who so 
desperately need our support and services. 

The mission of Family Enrichment Network is to provide supportive services for the optimal development of children and 
families.  We believe in coordinating children and family services using a comprehensive and collaborative approach to 
improve their quality of life while ensuring the greatest value for our investment in child, adult, and parent development. 

http://www.familyenrichment.cc/

